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Good afternoon Dennis,

We note that the IPCN has published on its website today an email from Howard Reed dated 23 July in
relation to the air quality impacts of SSD6300.

Following an approach from DPE in the week ending 12 July, Bloomfield offered to prepare an Air Quality
Report addendum that provides individual predictions of annual average PM10 and PM2.5 at five private
receivers to the north west of Rix’s Creek South Mine. This addendum report will address the predictions for
the EIS(RRTS), Option 1 and Option 2 mine plans. The specialist consultant preparing this addendum expects
to complete its analysis and report, for delivery to DPE, by 9 August 2019.

We have been advised by our specialist consultant that the Rix’s Creek South Continuation Project’s ‘Air
Quality Impact Assessment” (AQIA) model will not require any changes to address the additional information
requested.

As far as we are aware, this additional addendum report will address all the outstanding information
requested by DPE.

We look forward to providing this minor assessment in the earliest possible timeframe to DPE.

Regards

THE : Geoff Moore
Bl . ld Chief Development Officer
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